
 

 

 

 

 

 

What does the future hold for the Antrim County parks? 

Mark Stone, Drain Commissioner and Operator of Dams, is presenting 
a study of the County’s parks and recreation structure on November 5. 
(See details below.) Significant  changes will be proposed. 

This event is open to the public. We invite everyone who is interested 
in the future of Antrim County’s many parks and recreational areas to 
hear the results of Mr. Stone’s study. 

 

 

 

 

For more information, please call the Antrim County Administration Office 
at 231-533-6265 or email at countyadmin@antrimcounty.org  
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Parks        Recreation 

Antrim County         

Thursday, November 5, 2015      6:30 p.m. 
Commission on Aging Senior Center 

308  E.  Cayuga  St.       Bellaire, MI  49615 
 

 


